
Club Managers Message 

 

 

 

Dear Members: 

 

On behalf of all of us at Harbour Plaza Golf Club, we hope this message finds you safe and healthy.  It’s been 

wonderful to see so many of our members back and playing golf at the club and our hearts go out to all of our other 

dear members that are still in Hong Kong, Taiwan and other areas.  It will truly be a glorious day, when the virus 

is defeated in our area and travel resumes.  Our staff has come through this period healthy and excited to serve. 

 

As you are no doubt aware, we have and continue to open the club in stages to insure our responsibility to our 

members and staff to do our best to provide a safe environment for everyone.  With golf returning to basic 

normalcy, we are now focused on getting the clubhouse fully open and operating including the locker rooms.   We 

ask for your continued patience in insuring proper social distancing, wearing of masks and constant disinfection.  

Our staff will do our part to insure all of our safety. 

 

We have already had some good news to report, with our Member Ouyang Linhui making his first hole in one at 

hole 3 on April 4
th
, 2020 with his wife Mrs. Zeng Nengkai.  Member, Mr. Huang Wanquan, also made a hole in 

one on March 11th with many of our members in attendance while waiting out the virus in Taiwan.  Please join all 

of us in congratulating our dear members. 

 

Considering the virus situation and the effect it has fad on our club, we have decided to delay annual core 

aerification program to begin in June, so that we can still provide you with a great course in May.  We plan to do 

this work in June and August to provide us with tremendous turf in the golfing season. 

 

Our Wine of the Month is an Italian Red Wine, 888 Primitivo IGT Salento. The 888 Primitivo has a mild + smooth 

taste with a rich fragrance of flowers with an ABV of 13%. This robust Primitivo pairs well with beef, lamb and 

pork. 

 

Please also see our Monthly Gallery Food Promotions and pair with one of our great wines 

 

Thanks again for all of your support and we look forward to seeing you at the club  

 

With Best Regards 

Tim 


